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Warming up car stolen in Atchison

(KAIR)--Atchison police are searching for a missing car, stolen early Tuesday
morning while the driver was letting it warm up, due to the extremely cold
temperatures.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 1996, green
Toyota Corolla passenger car was parked, running in a driveway, in the 300 block
of North 17th Street at the time it was taken.

Wilson says the crime occurred around 4:45.

Anyone with information related to the stolen Toyota Corolla should contact
Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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